
 
 
 
July 27, 2021 
 
Kristen Hillstead  
Regulatory Analyst 
Utilities & Transportation Commission 
Regulatory Services Division 
Kristen.Hillstead@utc.wa.gov  

 
RE: WA UE-200234 
 WUTC Data Request (8) 
 
Please find enclosed PacifiCorp’s Response to WUTC Data Request 8.  
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 503-813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
___/s/___ 
Ariel Son 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
 
Enclosures 
C.c.: Lisa W. Gafken Lisaw4@atg.wa.gov (C) 

Simon ffitch simon@ffitchlaw.com 
Corey Dahl, Corey.Dahl@atg.wa.gov (C) 
Shay Bauman, Shay.Bauman@atg.wa.gov (C)   
Thomas Johnson, Thomas.Johnson@atg.wa.gov (C) 
Mike Brosch, mbrosch@utilitech.net   
Chanda Mak, Chanda.Mak@atg.wa.gov (C) 
Kevin Burdet, Kevin.Burdet@atg.wa.gov (C) 
PCCSeaEF@atg.wa.gov  
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UE-200234 / Pacific Power & Light Company 
July 27, 2021 
WUTC Data Request 8 
 

Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable 
privileges or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable 
privileges or rights by the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or 
destruction of any privileged or protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp 
immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently disclosed information.   

WUTC Data Request 8 
 

COVID-19 Pandemic Related Cost Deferrals 
Please advise how much COVID-19 pandemic-related deferrals PacifiCorp has 
booked so far, as up-to-date as possible. 

 
Response to WUTC Data Request 8 
 

As of July 15, 2021, PacifiCorp has deferred $1,502,937 related to the 
Washington bill payment assistance program. No other amounts have been 
deferred.  
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